
Merry Christmas – DWR closes from 12 Dec to 12 Jan

 

We would like to take this opportunity of thanking you for making 2014 a good year! May you and your families
have a Merry Christmas and may the sun shine on you in 2015.

DWR Distribution will be closing from 12 December (at 11h30) and reopen on the 12 January.

Should you have an emergency, you should be able to reach your regular contacts on their mobiles.
Alternatively make use of the following numbers:

Nick Britz at +27 72 931 4402

Robert Izzett +27 82 589 2603

Bruce Riley +27 79 882 7760
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